
 
    

 
Race Cancellation Notice for 8/9/24 at Tioga County Fair 

 

Due to the anticipated weather conditions, a decision has 
been made to cancel all races scheduled for tomorrow, 

8/9/24, at the Tioga County Fair. 

Each horse that was entered will receive 10 points, and 
each purse will be divided equally among the entries. The 
entry fee will be subtracted from the portion of the purse 
money you receive. To prevent unnecessary travel risk, 

there is no requirement for horses and/or owners to be on 
grounds at the time of your scheduled race. 

Please do not plan to travel. If you have any questions, 
feel free to email us at NYSS@caphill.com or call Tioga 

County Fair directly at 607-699-1277. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
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